
Certainly! Here's a simple example: 

--- 

Hello everyone, 

Thank you for your interest and effort in the recent project submissions. 

Each of your ideas showed creativity and dedication that is truly 

commendable. 

However, we have had to make some difficult decisions, and while your 

project was not selected this time, I want to encourage you to view this 

as an opportunity for growth. Please take the feedback we've provided as 

a tool to enhance your future projects. 

We believe in your potential and look forward to seeing how you use this 

experience to develop even more innovative ideas. Keep pushing boundaries 

and don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Thank you again for your hard work and commitment. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 


